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I have just contacted the PFBC about their Cooperative Habitat Improvement Program. I printed all of the
information I could find to present at the meeting. The program states that any organization, or private individual
can be considered the cooperator.

I am looking forward to receiving correspondence from the PFBC officail in charge of this to get the ball rolling. I
am excited and eager to get this off the ground, but know that it will take many years to see the results of this
project. I must understand, and relay to my organization that this is not about fishing alone, and that it is more
about improving the habitat and ecology of the stream.

I will keep you all posted on how i make out with this indevor.
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